
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I support HB 2927 and urge the committee to send it to the floor for a vote. 
 
National popular vote is democratic. It would be the true voice of the people. The Electoral College and 
gerrymandering have undermined the democratic process. 
 
Thank you for your support of democracy, Joyce A. Woods Ashland, Oregon 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Joyce Woods 
PO Box 891 
Ashland, OR 97520-0030 
(541) 326-5127 
 
 
 

 


